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Advisory Commission Meeting 
 April 15, 2024 at 10am 

NHDES, 29 Hazen Drive, Concord NH 

Commission Members 

Hon. William Boyd III 
NH Business Community, 

Chair 

Hon. David Watters 
NH State Senate, Vice Chair 

Josh Elliott 
Governor’s Designee, Clerk 

Hon. Jeb Bradley 
NH State Senate 

Hon. Linda Gould 
NH House Representative 

Hon. Peter Petrigno 
NH House Representative 

Rachel Miller 
NH State Treasury 

Robert Scott 
NH Department of 

Environmental Services 

Michele Roberge 
Division of Public Health 

Michael Bergeron 
NH Economic Development 

Michael Dionne 
NH Fish and Game 

Jason Gagnon 
NH Water Pollution Control 

Association 

Hon. Rick Russman 
State & Regional Land Trusts 

Marco Philippon 
NH Water Works Association 

Bernie Rousseau 
Public Member 

Andrea Kenter P.G. 
Public Member 

Debra Paul 
Town Selectmen 

Bruce Breton 
Town Selectmen 

Hon. Karen Umberger 
Public Member 

 

AGENDA ITEM 

OPENING REMARKS 

Welcome 
Vote to accept meeting minutes 

January 22, 2024, Construction Project Subcommittee 
February 12, 2024, Construction Project Subcommittee 
February 28, 2024, Finance Subcommittee 
March 1, 2024 Source Water Protection Subcommittee 
March 29, 2024, Finance Subcommittee 

February 12, 2024, Advisory Commission meeting 

COMMISSION UPDATES 
Representative Bill Boyd, Chair 

PUBLIC COMMENT ON AGENDA ITEMS ONLY 
Public 

PROGRAM UPDATES 

NHDES 2023 Annual Report to Advisory Commission- informational only 
Cheryl Bondi, NHDES DWGTF Administrator 

Update from Finance Subcommittee 
― Discussion on forecast models and funding scenarios- informational only 
― Recommendations on 2024 loan and grant spending- potential vote 

Representative Bill Boyd, Chair,  

Drinking Water Construction Project Assistance Program 
Status of Funded Projects- informational only 

Cheryl Bondi, NHDES DWGTF Administrator 

Town Line, Holderness; Special Project Application – potential vote 
Marco Philippon, Subcommittee chair 

Source Water Protection Program 
2024 Funding Round; Request for proposals and timeline - vote 

Laura Weit-Marcum, NHDES SWP Coordinator 
CONCLUDE 
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